
Central Point - New Era - Leland Road CPO 
Minutes 

Thursday, February 13, 2020 at 7 p.m. at the Methodist Church on South End Rd.  
 

Eight persons present. 
 
Kathy Hogan moved and Jean Militante seconded that we approve the minutes from our last 
meeting. 
 
Eddie Sheufelt introduced a discussion of intersection changes proposed by the County 
Transportation Department for Central Point and New Era Roads. Burl Mostel presented 
information on new options for intersection safety. 
The consensus of those present were of the opinion that the new design wouldn’t eliminate all 
existing problems and wouldn’t make the intersection much safer. 
 
Jean Militante moved and Kathy Hogan seconded that we send a letter from the CPO to the 
Transportation Department requesting a warning light be added to New Era Road. Jean 
Militante will draft, with input from John Martinson. Motion carried. 
 
There were no land use applications currently in need of discussion. 
 
The future of the CPO, its current “inactive” status, prompted no more than a wait and see 
response. 
 
Eddie Sheufelt moved to adjourn. 
 
(Notes by Jeanne Militante, typed up by John Martinson.) 
 


